In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Closing Stairs Behind McLane
- · AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!

General Announcements

- More Help Needed With International Students
- · Deadline for Printed Event Guide
- Tuesday Night Carillon Recitals
- · Join Readers' Theater
- · Farewell to Sarah Holtzapple

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY

7:00 Wingate Memorial Carillon Recital Series

Songwriters' Workshop

- · Football Camp Week II
- "How to Get Into a Top Art School" Institute
- Astronomy Institute

TOMORROW

- · Football Camp Week II
- · "How to Get Into a Top Art School" Institute
- · Astronomy Institute

THURSDAY

- · Football Camp Week II
- · "How to Get Into a Top Art School" Institute
- · Astronomy Institute

Closing Stairs Behind McLane

The stairs behind McLane, known as the Green Monster, will be closed for 2 weeks starting Monday, July 21t.

back to top

Send Email Reminder

AU Logotype and Style Manual Now Online!

The Communications Office gets many requests for the official Alfred University logotype for print, Web, and other purposes. For the convenience of the campus community, we have created several different downloadable formats, including jpegs, PDFs and eps files, along with instructions and guidelines for usage.

Simply go to our.alfred.edu, go to the "Faculty/Staff" link and look for AU Logotype & Style Manual on the drop down menu.

(The AU Logo files link is http://our.alfred.edu/aut...)

back to top Send Email Reminder

More Help Needed With International Students

We would like to thank everyone who participated in our linen drive.

We will host five students from the earthquake area in Chengdu, China for the academic year. That is why we are repeating our cry for help one more time. Linens, pillows, comforters, towels, etc., are needed.

In the past, we have partnered international students with hosts from our AU community. We are looking for new friendship families, especially for the five Chengdu guests. The students will live on campus. The idea is that you offer a home away from home once in a while. A dinner, a trip to the store, Thanksqiving, etc.

It is always nice to let our students share the joy of a small town community with a big heart. Please contact the Office of International Programs with any assistance you may be able to provide for our students. (607)871-2269 or **studyabroad@alfred.edu**

Thank you and have a great day.

"BE THE CHANGE YOU WISH TO SEE IN THE WORLD."

back to top Send Email Reminder

Deadline for Printed Event Guide

The Center for Student Involvement publishes four event guides per year. If you would like CSI to consider including your event in their first calendar (August to Oct. 10) please send a description and event picture to Dan Napolitano by Thursday, 7/24 at napolitano@alfred.edu.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Tuesday Night Carillon Recitals

The Wingate Memorial Carillon Recital Series will continue on Tuesday, July 22, with its fourth performer, Ms. Lisa Lonie. Lonie is the Carillonneur at St. Thomas' Church, Whitemarsh, PA, and at the historic carillon at The Church of the Holy Trinity, Philadelphia. Known for her musical wit and creative programming, Ms. Lonie is a frequent recitalist throughout the United States, Canada, and Europe. She has performed in internationally acclaimed carillon festivals, at several national GCNA congresses, at the 2002 National Convention of the American Guild of Organists and at the World Carillon Congress in Aschaffenburg, Germany.

She is a featured recitalist on the NBC television special "Ringing in the Holidays at Longwood Gardens." In 2004, she recorded Longwood Garden's first CD of carillon music, The Bells of Christmas, now in its second pressing.

Lonie's varied program will include works by Chopin, selections from the movie "Mary Poppins", "Moonlight Serenade", and "Tea for Two."

All are invited to this free recital which runs from 7 to 8 p.m.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Join Readers' Theater

July 28 - Aug. 1, 3:30-5 p.m., at the Alfred Box of Books Library. Led by Bill Dickerson and open to all ages, this is a great opportunity to experience the joys of performing with friends and neighbors without the stress of memorization. Performance will take place on Friday, Aug. 1.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Farewell to Sarah Holtzapple

The University Relations Division will be hosting a farewell reception for Sarah Holtzapple, the division's researcher and grants writer, at 2 p.m. Thursday, June 24, at the Welcome Center. Please join us for cake and punch in Sarah's honor.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews